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More information can be  

found on my website:    

https://lmmsclinic.weebly.com/ 

Feel free to email me with any 

questions or concerns 

Muna.Calvert@cobbk12.org  

Hi Lost Mountain Parents and Students.    

Welcome back to the 2020-2021 Virtual School Year!!!!!   

I am excited to be starting my 6th year at LMMS.  Even though we are not face to 

face yet, I am working and available virtually every day.  Please do not hesitate to 

reach out to me should you have any questions or concerns.  

Health Concerns that May Affect Learning at School 
 

Parents please reach out to let me know if your student has a new medical  

issue or medication that might affect their safety and learning while at school (even virtual-

ly).  If your student had paperwork (care plans), for allergy, asthma, diabetes, seizures, etc., 

in school last year, please have new forms filled out by your physician and then send them to 

me for the new school year.  Necessary forms can be found on my website (see address be-

low). Medications can remain at home until we are back to school face to face.  

https://lmmsclinic.weebly.com/
mailto:Muna.Calvert@cobbk12.org
https://lmmsclinic.weebly.com/?_ga=2.108295042.1450373089.1598882000-1261015050.1596818536

